

Send the Lord Mayor a message that the Venner Road Freight Bypass is urgently needed to remove trucks from residential streets.

Dear Lord Mayor

In 2009 you promised that Brisbane City Council would fund a freight bypass between Ipswich Road and Fairfield Road through the Yeerongpilly industrial area and ban trucks from Venner Road.

I urge you to make good on this promise and include the Venner Road Freight Bypass in Council's Priority Infrastructure Plan.

Failure to include the bypass is a major oversight.

I urge you to act now, as part of the City Plan PIP, to deliver this critical road safety improvement project, which offers significant benefits for residents and businesses alike.

Regards

Signature

Name

Address

FREE REPLY-PAID POST

New City Plan Brisbane City Council Reply Paid 1434 BRISBANE QLD 4001



I am fighting for the Venner Road Freight Bypass. But I need your help. Please sign this postcard and have your say as part of the new City Plan.